
 

For Local 8 Members at Inlandboatmen’s Union of the Pacific 
December 5, 2022 

   

Contract Vote – Updated Link 
 
Please see below for updated LOU link. 
 
Please see the LOU how it would read if approved here.  Remember that when you 
vote if you vote “Yes” this will be signed.  And then these changes will be added to the 
existing contract.  But if you vote ‘No’, we will have to start bargaining from the 
beginning again and might not get what is agreed to in this LOU. Sonia and I are 
recommending a “YES” vote. 
 
Click here to submit your vote: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VNYCL5K 
 
Questions: Reach out to Tara Powell, 206-441-8880 ext. 106, 
tara@opeiu8.org 
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